

19th January 2021

Dear Parents,

Tour De France

As part of our learning about France next week, we are going to hold a mini 'Tour De France' on Tuesday 25th January, without the racing!

For this we are asking for the children to bring their bikes into school along with a helmet, if they don't have a bike they can bring a scooter in. They will be kept inside our outdoor area during the day.

If you have any questions regarding this please speak to us.

Kind regards

Mrs Burrells and Mrs Norrington

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









